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Angela Charles

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 10:50 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 150009

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 9:17 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 150009 
 
Copy on file, see 1182159C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Angela Charles On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2015 4:17 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: Do NOT confirm FPL request 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Maria Mussini [mailto:mssi29@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2015 4:16 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Do NOT confirm FPL request 
 
Dear PSC Clerk, 
 
I am a resident of the historic Miami Roads neighborhood where FPL wants to run high voltage transmission lines. I strongly object to 
this for the following reasons: 
- transmission within 50 feet of homes in this coastal (Biscayne Bay) area that's more vulnerable to strong hurricane winds presents 
an unreasonable RISK, 
- H2O - everyone knows about the mission to preserve our drinking water, and 
- the ability of FPL to find other means like underground or plant relocation; company's stock has DOUBLED since 2010. 
 
Seriously, is this even truly being considered? I think it's a NO brainer - NO! Please do not confirm FPL's request. Thank you. 
 
Maria Mussini 
64 SW 18 Road 
Miami, Florida 33129 
305-986-6706 
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